
We are implementing physical distancing measures

In order to safeguard our schooling community’s health, please take 
note of these additional steps we are taking in accordance with the 
SOPs issued by the Ministry of Health and Education respectively:

We have enhanced our hygiene and sanitization practices



All parents are required to fill up a family health declaration form 
and acknowledgement of SOPs on/or before 1st July 2020 before 
students are allowed to attend school

School visits by parents/ and guardians will only be allowed if 
absolutely necessary

Students are not allowed to bring personal belongings to school

You may refer to our detailed SOP or call us if you have any questions

We are using Personal Protective Equipment in school


